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NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
Sunday, November 16th 10 A.M. 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
Continental Breakfast. 9:15 A.M. 

□  □  □ 

Our Annual 
Midnight Mission 

Clothing Drive 
 

 
 

A truck will be available in the 

Parking Lot to receive the items to 

be donated. 

         

Bring both adult’s and 
children’s clothes.  

Other goods also appreciated. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Two very proud local Masonic Lodges will 
be celebrating their 100th Anniversary this 

month, with special events attended by 
our Grand Master.  Van Nuys Lodge No. 
450 will be welcoming its members and 

friends at a dinner and program on 
November 21st.  The next day, November 
22nd, Carpenteria Lodge No. 444 is also 

inviting all to its special dinner and 
commemoration program. Our centennial 

congratulations to these Brothers. 

The Shriners Hospitals for Children have 
recently taken an important stand against 

bullying of kids!  Support them – visit 
“CutTheBullNow.org” 

In our neighboring San Gabriel Valley, 
Claremont, Glendora and Pomona Lodges 
are joining to host a Black Tie Charity Ball 

on November 15th, to benefit children’s 
cancer research by the City of Hope.  Join 

them to support this worthy cause! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

THE 149TH  

GRAND MASTER OF 

MASONS IN CALIFORNIA 

■ ■ ■ ■ 

We congratulate and offer our best 
wishes to our new Grand Master, 
Most Worshipful Russ Charvonia, 
for a notable year ahead! 

 

New Masonic 
Partnership with 
AARBF and FISE 

In his Installation message as our new 
Grand Master, Most Worshipful Russ 
Charvonia announced a new partnership 
involving California Masons, to bring burn 
prevention education to “each child, each 
year” in California schools.  Support 
through monetary donations and the use 
of Masonic facilities around the State will 
be provided to assist and expand the 

Firefighters in Safety Education (FISE) 
Program being promoted by the Alisa Ann 
Ruch Burn Foundation (AARBF) in our 
schools.  This will include Masons 
working with local fire departments to aid 
and supplement their education efforts.  
More to come on this important program! 
 

 

 
 

Save the Dates – 
2015 

 

Secretaries & Treasurers Retreat 

January 23-25 – at Irvine 

Master & Wardens Retreats 

May 1-3 – at Irvine 
May 15-17 – at Ontario 

UCLA 4th Annual International 
Conference 

March 21 - at UCLA 

15th Annual California Masonic 
Symposium 

September 20 - at Pasadena Scottish Rite 

166th Annual Communication  

San Francisco - October 9-11 

XIV World Conference of 
Regular Masonic Lodges 

“The Chain of Union: Strengthening 
Fraternal Bonds in a Changing World” 

San Francisco - November 18-21 

 
 

 

 

SF COLLOQUIUM FOR 2014 
 

An interesting series of speakers will be 

discussing various facets of the impact that 

the California Gold Rush had on Masonry in 

California, at the 4th Annual SF Colloquium 

being held at the San Francisco Scottish Rite 

Cathedral on November 16th.  Video streaming 

will allow live viewing of this event at a 

number of the Scottish Rite Valleys. 
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